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All 12 members of the mathematics department at Alderbrook are very dedicated and committed teachers. We are a dynamic department in terms of age, experience and the variety of different skill sets, which are tailored to the many learning needs, ages and abilities across the Key stage 3, 4 and 5 curricula. 
We uphold very high expectations and standards, both for ourselves as teachers and for our students. We are open to new ideas and initiatives and are continually looking to improve our practice. In 2017, we achieved pass rate of 85% at Grade 4 and above, with a Progress 8 score of 0.62. We are constantly striving to improve our figures with enhanced systems and teaching methods. 
At present, our aim is to empower students with a mathematical education that is transferable once they leave school. In order to do this, we aim to ensure lessons are accessible and that students are engaged and enjoying the subject. We offer a broad curriculum in Maths, incorporating a mixture of teaching styles including teacher-led learning, collaborative learning, enrichment and investigative tasks. Lessons are differentiated and are designed to challenge all students.

All teaching styles serve the purpose of ensuring that learning is taking place over time, but more importantly, that sustained progress is apparent. We believe that sustained progress is the key to ensuring exceptional levels of progress. In addition, we are constantly seeking ways to inspire and motivate students and to help them understand the importance of the subject so that they desire personal success. All members of the department possess a strong work ethic, as well as a sense of team spirit and a willingness to contribute however possible. 
Our foremost aim as a department is to ensure exceptional progress for all of our students. For our more able students in Year 11, we offer further courses such as the AQA Level 2 certificate in Further Mathematics. We also offer Core Maths at KS5 and provide a wealth of support to those students who find the subject particularly challenging.  As a result, pupil progress is significantly above average across all data groups. 
We offer excellent professional development opportunities and we would welcome any candidates with a willingness to learn and contribute. Excellent curriculum knowledge across all three Key Stages is preferable.  
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